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The ZOA strongly supports the initiative calling for submissions to the UN’s newly created diabolical “Commission of Inquiry.” As Professor Bayefsky has alerted us, the United Nations has created this rigged “Inquiry” to devastate Israel by labeling it a racist enterprise, criminalizing its self-defense and ravishing its economy through BDS. The Chair of this three-person “Inquiry” is former UN High Commissioner for Human Rights, Navi Pillay. Pillay was the world’s leading champion of the UN’s antisemitic hate fest in Durban, South Africa, as well as the key sponsor and defender of the UN’s Goldstone report and its blood libel that Israel targets and murders civilians. Since leaving office, she has pedaled BDS and accused Israel of apartheid. Hence, this “Inquiry” is indeed a witch hunt, rightly labeled “Pillay’s Pogrom.”
As Bayefsky indicates, submissions are, therefore, not about changing the minds of the inquisitors, but about educating those who remain open to learning the truth about the Jewish state and the Jewish people. Submissions are about delegitimizing the delegitimizers. About exposing antisemitism and calling it out as such. About urging others to stand with the people of Israel and to object to the perversion of law and to the falsification of right and wrong by the United Nations.
Help Israel and the Jewish people by answering this call. Make a submission.

